
 KREAMER STREET ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 
Bellport, New York 

 
      September 14, 2017 
 
Dear Third Grade Parent: 
 
 This year’s chorus program will begin on Monday, September 25, 2017.  Ms. 
Phelan, our music teacher, and I have discussed ways to have all children participate in a 
chorus program.  This year all children will have the opportunity to participate in chorus 
if they choose to and their parents approve.  There will be a concert in December and a 
Spring Concert in May. 
 
 To further academic continuity, children will attend chorus on Monday and 
Tuesday from 1:10 p.m. to 1:50 p.m.  Lunch and recess for third grade students is from 
1:10 p.m. to 1:50 p.m. each day.  Third grade students who want to participate in chorus 
will have their lunch each day but will use recess time for chorus rehearsal.  Ms. Phelan 
has discussed chorus with the third grade students and may I request that you also discuss 
the chorus program with your child at home. 
 
 Please return the lower portion of this letter with your decision regarding your 
child participating in the chorus program by Wednesday, September 20, 2017.  If your 
child decides not to participate, their lunch and recess periods will remain the same. 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
      Sean F. Clark 
      Principal 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

THIRD GRADE CHORUS 
    COROS DE TERCER GRADO 
 
_________     I wish to have my child participate in the third grade chorus. 
                       Si, deseo que mi hijo(a) participe en los coros de tercer grado. 
 
_________     I do not wish to have my child participate in the third grade chorus. 
           No, no deseo que mi hijo(a) participe en los coros de tercer grado. 
 
Student _____________________________________________ 
Estudiante 
 
Teacher ____________________________________________ 
Maestra 
 
Parent Signature _____________________________________ 
Firma del padre 


	THIRD GRADE CHORUS

